
 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Larry Cretul, Representative District 22 

Alachua County Legislative Delegation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Representative Cretul 

 

City of Gainesville supports the CBIR funding requested by New River Solid Waste 

Association. We agree that the Bio-Reactor project is worthy of continued funding by the 

legislature. Continued use of the Bio-Reactor demonstration project will allow the 

association to save precious landfill space, have a positive environmental impact and the 

information obtained will benefit other communities through out the state in managing 

their solid waste. 

 

City of Gainesville legislative liaison staff will be prepared to support this CBIR request 

during the up coming Legislative session. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor 

City of Gainesville 

 

 

  


